
City of Auburn 
Request for Proposals 

Analysis of Impediments to Fair Housing 
Issued: April 23, 2019 

 
The City of Auburn Office of Planning and Economic Development seek proposals for an Analysis of 
Impediments to Fair Housing. 
 
Copies of the Application may be obtained beginning Tuesday, April 23, 2019, at the Office of Planning 
and Economic Development, Memorial City Hall, 24 South Street, Auburn, NY  13021, phone: 315-253-
3518 or via email: tbeebee@auburnny.gov. The Application will also be available on the City of Auburn 
website: www.auburnny.gov under Bids/RFPs. 
 
Proposals are due by 4:00 pm on Friday, May 24, 2019 to the Office of Planning and Economic 
Development, Memorial City Hall, 24 South Street, Auburn, NY 13021. 
 
For more information, please contact Tiffany Beebee, Senior Planner, Office of Planning and Economic 
Development at 315-253-3518. 
 
Publish: April 23 to April 25, 2019 
The Citizen 
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